
Abortion is not health care because 
killing is not healing.

For over 30 years, the Hyde Amendment 
and other longstanding and widely 
supported laws have prevented federal 
funding of elective abortions.

Yet health care reform bills advancing in 
Congress violate this policy.  

Americans would be forced to subsidize 
abortions through their taxes and health 
insurance premiums. 

We need genuine health care reform
—reform that helps save lives, not 
destroy them.  

Tell Congress: 
“Remove Abortion Funding 
and Mandates from Needed 

Health Care Reform!”

Visit www.usccb.org/action 
to send your e-mails today.

For more information on the U.S. bishops’ 
advocacy for authentic Health Care 
Reform, visit www.usccb.org/healthcare.

DESTROYING THEM. 

HEALTH CARE REFORM
IS ABOUT

 SAVING LIVES,
NOT


